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Regards,

 

Samina Khan
Licensing Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 4504

From  Paru Bhudia <Paru Bhudia@camden gov uk> 
Sent: Friday  October 18  2024 4 52 PM
To: 
Cc: Samina Khan <Samina.Khan@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Sican Review APP\PREMISES-REV\124327

 

Dear Nicole

 

Hope you are well.

 

Yesterday we received a application from residents to review your licence.  You should have received a copy of all the documents.

 

Please advise if this has been done

 

Paru Bhudia

Licensing Officer

Public Safety
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Tel:     020 7974 4444
Web:  camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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material from your computer  See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents




